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Market Infrastructure 

Extraordinary non-trading day at Belgrade Stock Exchange on Monday, January 8, 2024 

5 January 2024 

 
Belgrade Stock Exchange has just announced that, following the government's recommendation for 
employers in the Republic of Serbia to allow employees not to work on the second day of Orthodox 
Christmas, trading sessions at the Belgrade Stock Exchange (BELEX) will not be organized on Monday, 
January 8, 2024. 
 
 
Impact on investors: Trading sessions at the Belgrade Stock Exchange (BELEX) will not be organized on 
Monday, January 8, 2024. However, the local CSD will remain open for settlement operations during 
this same day. 
 
For more information, please contact your Relationship Manager or visit gss.unicreditgroup.eu. You 

can find all newsflashes published by UniCredit GSS here. 

Your contact 
Stevo Delic, Senior Relationship Manager, Global Securities Services Serbia 
Tel. +381 11 3028 621, Fax +381 11 2169 631 

stevo.delic@unicreditgroup.rs 
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